January 28 2015
To: City of Crossville

From: Jerry Miller POA
RE: Property at 2516 Highway 70E
Crossville, TN 38555

To whom it concerns:
This property is owned by James H. Miller. I have power of Attorney for the

property.
We would like to have this property annexed by the City of Crossville.

Should you require any additional information from us, you can contact our
Realtor, Bernice Polizzotto at Fountain Realty in Crossville, Or,

Myself at:

240-490-8926 Home

301-514-4961 Cell

J54miller@comcast.net email

Or:

4110 Bennington Place West

Jefferson MD. 21755

Thank you,

Jerry Miller




